
PBFSC Member Volunteer Policy Guidelines 
 

The PBFSC is a non-profit, volunteer run, and member driven club.  We cannot function without 
the support of our members, therefore all member families (not each member per family) are 
required to volunteer a minimum of 5 hours during the membership year, July 1 – June 30. Our 
most critical volunteer jobs are best filled ages 18+, however some can be managed by ages 13 
and maybe younger upon approval. Volunteer hours can be earned at local test sessions, 
shows, competitions, exhibitions, fundraisers, the annual banquet and more. Additionally, if any 
family members have difficulties contributing hours, donations can be made towards different 
events e.g., silent auctions, bake sales. 
 
Hours can be personally logged via our Entryeeze site and will be overseen by our Volunteer 
Chair. Those that serve on the Board of Directors, Jr. Board or chair a committee have fulfilled 
their requirement by serving in these capacities. For more information about serving on the 
Board of Directors or chairing one of our committees, please reach out to one of our current 
Board Members.   
 
** If this volunteer policy is not upheld, the member is subject to a “not in good standing” status 
and certain privileges (i.e. testing, shows, seminars, etc.) may be denied and/or membership 
could be subject to non-renewal. ** 


